
The Bedford Class of 1957 is extending an invitation to those people on the
Florida Alumni Reunion mailing list to join them for lunch on the 13th of
September.  We thought this would be a great method of keeping in contact with
the Florida Reunion snowbirds or any other Florida Alumni that are in the Bedford
area on the 13th of September.  We do not have money to mail an invitation to
everyone through the U.S. Post Office.  So, we are sending this invite to everyone
for which we have an Email address.  If you see anyone else that is on our Florida
mailing list, please share this invitation with them. 

We are taking reservations so that we can reserve enough seats.  Thank you for
taking the time to fill in the blanks and sending this form back to Gail Dojcsak. 

We are looking forward to seeing you again.

Curt Shepler

Please return your reservations by the 28  of Augustth  to: Gail (Adams)
Dojcsak; 702 Pickard Road, Temperance, MI 48182-9366

Monday Lunch
13th of September 1:00pm

( Senior Prices begin at 1:00p.m. Not only is the price less expensive, you also get a free drink with refills.)

Golden Corral
(Alexis Road just West of Lewis Avenue.)

Your Name(s): ___________________________________  Class: ___________

Guest Name(s): ____________________________________________________


